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        STOKE BY NAYLAND PARISH COUNCIL

The Village Hall, Stoke by Nayland on Tuesday 10 November 2015 at 7.00 pm

1. Apologies for Absence –

2. Minutes 

Declarations of Interest 

Planning Applications

Planning Decisions

5.1.

5.2.

6. Planning Together and Community Engagement

7. Heavy vehicles travelling through the parish

Any Other Planning Matters –

Minutes of the Stoke by Nayland Parish Council Planning Committee meeting held at

Present: S Bezencenet, J Bloomfield, V Klimowicz, I Reece and A Sedgwick (Chair)
In attendance: A Robinson (Clerk) 

none.

of the meeting of 13 October 2015 were approved and signed.

3. – none.

4. - To consider planning applications received 

4.1. B/15/01409 – Orchard House, Scotland Street CO6 4QG – erection of cart lodge and 
greenhouse – no objections

4.2. Any applications since received - none

5. - To note planning decisions received 

B/15/01315/TCA – Drift Cottage, School Street CO6 4QT – tree felling and pruning –
approved – noted

Any decisions since received - none

– A Sedgwick will circulate his report 
following the BDC Town & Parish Liaison Meeting.  Regarding the Functional Clusters in 
Babergh, Councillors agreed that it was not logical to work with the large Boxford group, but 
better to work with the smaller Nayland group.  I Reece will write to the Chairs of Nayland, 
Assington, Leavenheath and Polstead Parish Councils with a view to initiating discussions.  A 
Sedgwick will prepare a draft.

– this will be dealt with on the main Parish 
Council agenda in consultation with the County Council        nch.

8. The container outside 14 Sudbury Road is still in place but BDC 
have confirmed that they expect it to be moved shortly.

A Sedgwick reported on a BDC presentation he attended regarding travellers.  The focus from 
SCC will be to provide 3 sites in the areas highlighte  on their map based on their experience 
with unauthorised sites occurring near the main roads, and will not be in this area.  There is 
nothing the Parish Council can do to assist but wish the  well with the project.

There being no further business the Chairman closed the meeting at 7.24 pm.

Chairman Date
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